
 

St Brigid’s Primary School, Toryglen 

 

 

 

 

 

09.06.2021 

 

Hello again,  

We been very excited to meet so many of our new boys and girls who are starting 

school in August 2021☺.  If you have not had the chance to visit with your nursery 

or after having contacted the school independently, then please ask your parent 

or carer to phone the school on 0141 647 3952 and Mrs O’Neill, Depute Head 

Teacher will arrange a visit for you before the end of term.  

Please visit our website at www.st-brigids-pri.glasgow.sch.uk and look in the 

Parents Zone and under P1 Inductions you will find a virtual tour of the school as 

well as information about the times for school during your first week and 

information about school uniform as well as lots of other information about 

school.   The class teachers are Mr Walker and Miss Sweeney and we will contact 

you again at the end of this month to let you know if you are in P1a or P1b. Look 

out for the Postie.  

I have enclosed a paper copy of the arrangements for August and please make 

sure you keep this to hand.  

If you need any more information contact us at the school on the phone number 

above or on this e-mail address Headteacher@st-brigids-pri.glasgow.sch.uk 

The teachers and I are really looking forward to seeing you soon.  

Mr Cassidy 

Head Teacher 
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